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To: Mr. H. Ghaffari
BNPP Manager and Managing Director

Subject: Approval of OSART expert substitution

Dear Mr. H.Ghaffari,
Please be kindly informed that one of the Contractor’s OSART areas preliminary
assessment expert (Alexander Mikhailovich Loginov, No. 17 in the List of experts) has

no opportunity to visit Iran because of his family situation.

Please find enclosed herewith information of the expert selected by the Contractor to
substitute Mr. A.M. Loginov and be so kind as to approve the nominee for participation

in Bushehr NPP preparation to IAEA OSART mission under Contract No. CNT-
ETS/4100-1 dated 25.02.2015.

Yours sincerely,

A.Yu. Dubov /

First Deputy Director General -
ATEX JSC Technical Director

Encl.: Contractor’s expert information — 1 sheet.
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